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Congratulations to Dr. Jordan Vaughn (EM PGY 4) for entry 
into the Emergency Medicine Residents' Association 
(EMRA) and American College of Emergency Physicians 
(ACEP) Health Policy Academy. This is a highly selective 
year-long academy that will train attendees to be policy 
advocates in Emergency Medicine.  

Congratulations Dr. Vaughn! 

 

       

IN PERSON FACULTY MEETING REMINDER 
 

We will hold an in-person faculty meeting at 5pm on Wednesday Jan-
uary 25th in CSRB 563. Topics to be discussed: Updates on strategic 
visioning, the CALS move, planned changes to administrative struc-
ture of the DOM. Hope to see you there! 

Several members of the Emergency Medicine section recently gathered for a day-long 
Transesophageal Echo (TEE) workshop at UMC, led by Dr. Christy Butts (Emergency 
Medicine)  

Dr. Cynthia J. Brown has had four manuscripts published in the past month. These in-
clude publications in Nature Genetics, JAMA Surgery, Journal of Pain and Symptom 
Management and Nursing Open. Topics range from identification of novel genetic loci   

associated with osteoarthritis to a systematic review and  
meta analysis of hospital walking programs. 

   


